
 

 

GLIL is nominated for  
Pensions Expert Infrastructure Manager of the Year  

We are pleased to announce that GLIL has been nominated for Infrastructure 
Manager of the Year in the Pensions and Investment Provider Awards 2020 (PIPA). 

 

Click here to see the full list of nominees. 

 

The ceremony will be on 14th May 2020 at St. Pancras Renaissance Hotel. 

 

Well done to everyone associated with GLIL on the nomination, which is recognition 
of your efforts on behalf of our investor Funds and wishing you all good luck for 14th 
May. 

 

 

GLIL Infrastructure LLP 

2nd March 2020  

https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/minisites.specialist.titles/pensions_expert/pipa/2020/index.html

